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Positive Guidance Techniques for January 
Give a breather. Occasionally it is necessary to 
remove a child from an activity. The removal or 
breather is a temporary event that is ended 
when the child has the desire and control 
needed to return. Do not allow a child to strike 
you or anyone else. Aggression needs to be 
redirected to inanimate objects. Learn to 
foresee and prevent problem situations. 
  

 
In the BIHS Classroom 
The January classroom learning lesson is 
Transportation Safety. Your child will also be 
learning about playground safety. The color for the 
month is blue. The shape of the month is a diamond. 
Opposites tall/short and big/tall will be taught. The 
character education is kindness. The cultural/family 
lesson will be about the celebration of your 
traditions. 
  

 

Fall Parent/Teacher home visit conferences 
Your child’s teacher will be scheduling fall 
conferences with you for the month of February. 

 
 
 

 

 

Policy Council, Parent Committee 

and Health Advisory up Coming 

Meetings 

 

Policy Council meeting    
Wednesday, February 8th from 12:00-1:00  
The Policy Council agenda will be discussing 
policies and procedures and changes. 

 
Parent Committee meeting   
Thursday, February 9th from 12:00-1:00 The 
Parent Committee agenda will be upcoming fund 
raisers, Sees candy, graduation and voting of end 
of the year gift bags for the children. 
  

Health Advisory meeting   
Wednesday, February 22nd from 11:00-12:00  
The agenda topics will be up dating policies and 
procedures, scheduling nutrition parent 
workshops, wellness and much more. 

 

BIHS Enrollment 
We are accepting enrollment applications for the 
2017-2018 school year. Enrollment applications 
can be printed off of the Bishop Paiute Tribal 
website or you can pick up an application at BIHS 
anytime from 8:00-5:00. Families that are returning 
do not need to complete a new enrollment 
application. If something has changed with your 
family such as employment, income telephone 
numbers address change or court related family 
changes then please let us know. 

Daily Health Check 
At school we do daily health checks. We want to make 

sure everyone is safe and feeling good for school. Daily 

health checks are visual checks such as observing for a 

runny nose, cough, fever, lice and general overall 

wellness. Be pleasure to do daily health checks with your 

child at home.  

Illness trends for the month of January included coughs, 

fever, runny nose, Strep Throat, lice. There was been a 

few cases of stomach flu beginning. Please remember 

good handwashing with soap and water is very important 

for helping control the spread of illness. 
Physical Fitness 

When the weathers cold we continue to conduct 30 

minutes of structured exercise each day with the 

children. Exercise is held in the community room. 

Supervised educational walks are also taking place 

in the outdoor classroom. Parents are welcome to 

come and participate with their child anytime. 

Hand Soap Change 
You may have noticed that your child may be getting dry 

cracked hands. We wash our hands many times a day: 

before meals, snacks, potting, after recess, coughing or 

sneezing and if visual signs of dirt are present. We have 

switched our hand soap for the children to a dye free, 

alcohol free gentler brand of Kneex hand soap. We do not 

use any antibacterial products because there is some 

evidence that long-term exposure to some ingredients in 

antibacterial products, including triclosan, "could pose 

health risks,” such as bacterial resistance according to the 
FDA. 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lana the Iguana 
 

 Lana is an Iguana, a type of lizard that eats only fruits and vegetables. As the program mascot, Lana 

the Iguana is frequently referenced throughout program activities and printed materials. Using an 

Iguana hand puppet to interact with the children helps to provide program continuity. It’s also a great 

way to make program activities come alive for the children. 

 

 On Thursday, January 26
th

 Miss Susie taught a wonderful teaching lesson that incorporated counting 

in the paiute language, physical fitness, exploring our five senses, counting, colors and tasting of an 

artichoke. This fantastic Lana the Iguana teaching lesson was enjoyed by all. Parents are always 

welcome to attend any event at BIHS. 

 
Music & movement with Lana the Iguana 

 

 

 

Counting in Paiute and using your 
senses to find out what vegetable is 
in the bag. 

Introducing Lana the Iguana 
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Tosa (white) 

Unuupu (wolf) 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Action Words:  
 

Muwa taagwa higa - wei  
letôs go inside now 

 
U- kuudu - neika a - wuno  

put on your coat  
 

Colors:  
 

Pui  
blue  

 

Tosa 

 
Shapes:  

  

 Iotu - ii piwu - bonogi  
this is a diamond  

  
 

Animal:  
 

Tuhidda - bia mother deer  
 

Tuhidda  
deer  

Shape s:  

  
Iotu - ii piwu - bonogi  

this is a diamond  
  

Animal:  

 
Tuhidda - bia mother 

deer  
 

Tuhidda  
deer  
 

Great Basin Bakery Field Trips 
Thank you Great Basin Bakery for giving us the 

opportunity to visit your wonderful bakery. The 

children enjoyed making their own cookie and 

decorating it the way they wanted to. The baked 

cookies were taken back to BIHS to enjoy with 

snack. The bread and bagel making process was 

very interesting and so was the tour of the huge 

freezer. Thank you again! 

 

Nutrition Food Label Workshop  
Thank you to Matthew Larsen for teaching the nutrition  
label reading workshop at BIHS on Tuesday, January 24. 
It was very interesting learning about how much or how 
little we consume in our daily meals. We also learned 
about the new food labeling that will  be taking place 
with all marketed  foods. 
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